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Barr Junior, Alfred H.; Museum of Modern Art. [Carta] 1942 June 5, New York, NY [para] Candido Portinari, Rio de Janeiro, RJ. [inglês][datilografado]

Dear Portinari:


Perhaps you have heard that our Museum has received through Ambassador Martins an important gift, namely, the mural, Festival, St. John’s Eve, which you painted for the World’s Fair here in New York. Naturally we are very happy to have again for exhibition this imposing composition.


Lincoln Kirstein writes me that he has had the pleasure of seeing you chez vous. I think you will soon have a visit from one of our Trustees, Philip Goodwin.


My wife and I send Maria and yourself our very best wishes, 







Sincerely,







Alfred Barr

